
July Executive Meeting July 9, 2019 at Big Red Keno 

Members attending: Steve Lewis, Steve Anderson, Lydell Otley, Margaret Otley, Jim McNeil, Gary 

Weyers, Doug Weber 

Guests: Linda Anderson, Gary Willey 

The meeting was called order by President Steve Lewis at 7:30pm.  

Vice President Jim McNeil gave his report. Jim said the July general meeting will be Denton American 

Legion on July 31. August executive meeting to be announced. A motion was made, seconded and 

approved to accept the vice president’s report. 

Secretary Margaret Otley gave her report. She asked if everyone had read the minutes from the 

previous month and if there were any additions or corrections. There were none. A motion was made, 

seconded and approved to accept the minutes and the secretary’s report.  

Treasurer Steve Anderson gave his report. Income for the month was from car show entries, car show 

sponsorship, club membership and donations. Expenses for the month included car show expenses, 

newsletter expenses and office supplies.  A motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the 

treasurer’s report. 

Coordinator’s report was given by Gary Weyers. Gary said he is needing volunteers for the car auction. 

Gary Willey will send an email alert.  Thursday there is a nursing home event at Pemberley Place. A 

motion was made seconded approved to accept the coordinator’s report. 

New business: Gary Willey said he moved the calendar on the website. He would like email addresses of 

car show participants to send thank you emails. Linda Masters would have a list of those.  There were 25 

sponsors and 26 sets of trophies.  

The date for the 2020 car show will be June 28th. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:35pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Margaret Otley, Secretary 


